
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 June 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
RE: 121 and 122 Nafferton and Bridlington School Bus Services 
 
All school bus services are resuming on Monday 29 June, which includes the 121 
and 122 Nafferton and Bridlington School Bus Services.  
 
I am writing to remind you that EYMS have made some changes to the services, 
which were due to commence from 20 April. There will now be just two bus services, 
both of which will begin in Bridlington and both of which will pick up in Nafferton.  
Following further deliberation, EYMS have decided to keep the 121 school bus 
running to/from Bridlington Bus Station which will minimise any change for students 
getting on around the Hilderthorpe Road area. The revised timetables will be as 
follows: 
 
121C 
 
Outbound journey     Return journey 
 
07.45 Bridlington Bus Station   15.40 Driffield School 
07.57 Carnaby     15.45 Nafferton Westgate 
08.00 Thornholme     15.47 Nafferton Cross Keys 
08.03 Burton Agnes     15.53 Burton Agnes 
08.15 Nafferton Westgate    15.56 Thornholme 
08.20 Nafferton Cross Keys   15.59 Carnaby 
08.30 Driffield School    16.12 Bridlington Bus Station 
 
122B 
 
Outbound journey     Return journey 
 
07.45 Bridlington Bus Station   15.40 Driffield School 
08.00 Boynton     15.47 Nafferton Cross Keys 
08.05 Rudston     15.50 Ruston Parva 
08.10 Kilham (Church)    15.55 Kilham (Church) 
08.15 Ruston Parva     16.00 Rudston 
08.20 Nafferton Cross Keys   16.05 Boynton 
08.30 Driffield School    16.20 Bridlington Bus Station 
 
 



The route maps can be views via the following links should you wish to: 
 
121: https://www.google.com/maps/d/embed?mid=17iVcLHB5jHvKkz_tkxjM8V0M_5
Pp5QZ1 
  
122: https://www.google.com/maps/d/embed?mid=1phg1i2VvbaIO9Pi2aLlyB1qsj3b7
c0LG 
 
At Ruston Parva, on a morning students will need to walk to the top end of the village 
to avoid the bus having to turn right at the Crossroads onto the A614, as some 
parents expressed concerns about the safety of this junction. The bus will instead 
run down New Road to a safer junction onto the A614.  The students can be dropped 
off in the village on an afternoon. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the changes to the services, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on 01377 253631. 
 
For your information, I have also attached the guidance from Passenger Services at 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council with updated guidance on safe travel on school 
transport. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs W Watkins 
Admin Manager 
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